



























Sibling Enrolments
If you have a child/ren starting
with us this year or next year
and you have not yet enrolled
them, please contact Jackie

requesting an online enrolment
application.

office@orewabeach.school.nz








Kia ora koutou, 
Welcome to our new students and their families and to our international students.

He Waka Haumaru is open! (Library)
We had a wonderful opening ceremony this week for our new library space "He Waka
Haumaru" followed by our book character parade. A special mention to Miss Jo Blake
for leading this incredible new space for our tamariki.

Safety Outside Our Gates
Please drive safely outside our school. Three near misses happened last week and
your children are precious!

Thank you For Your Support
Thank you so much for working with us last Friday when our water main burst! It took
most of the day to fix it in the pouring rain!

Kickstart Breakfast
Every day our school is open for breakfast from 8:15-8:45 am in the cooking room.
Please send your child if they need breakfast.

Trivial Pursuit Last Term
What a fabulous night! A wonderful turnout and lots of fun was had by all! 5K was
raised which goes directly into our learning programs. Thank you to our amazing PTA
for organizing this event.

Private Educational Psychologist-Mandy Cyprus-Slater
Available Mondays and Fridays to provide a comprehensive, affordable service for
families. Consultations can be online or in person and there is a free 10-minute, no-
obligation consultation at the outset for families to check out what she can provide.
She is based in Orewa. 
Please contact her directly for more information at 021 253 7446
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What's on ?

July
28th Red Nose Day/Skipathon

August
1st BOT Mtg 5pm in Staffroom
11th Y6 Visit to Orewa College
18th House Choir
24th Whole School Cross
Country

September
6th BOT Mtg 5pm Staffroom
6th New Entrant Visit
7th Interschool Cross Country
15th PTA Disco
22nd Last Day of Term and End
of Term Asembly

He waka eke noa: We are all in this together

Arohanui.
Katherine Pascoe - Principal



Sharks Touch registrations are now open for 2023! 
The module will run for 8 weeks at Victor Eaves Park in Term 4, from Wednesday 18th October to Wednesday 6th
December. Grades and times are as follows:
                                    4 pm Year 0-2 Boys or Mixed only              4.30 pm Year 3/4 Boys, Girls or Mixed
                                    5 pm Year 5/6 Boys or Mixed.                       5.30 pm Year 5/6 Girls 
If your child is interested in playing please fill out the attached form and return it to the school office (a hardcopy
will be available from Monday onwards) alternatively you can email it to l.wilson@orewabeach.school.nz
Registrations will close for our school on the 15th of September. Any late registrations may see your child missing
out so please do not delay returning them. 
Please note - Last year I had over 100 registrations which was amazing however there were not many parents who
offered to coach/manage. In order for your children to play, we must provide these so please consider this when
registering your child. 

2023 Inspire Parent Programme with Hugh – Part 3
Part 3: Empathy & Kindness
This next presentation from The Resilience Project is all about Empathy and Kindness.  
Empathy is our ability to put ourselves in the shoes of others to feel and see what they do. We practice this through
being kind and compassionate towards other
people. Brain imaging data shows that being kind to others registers in the brain as more like eating chocolate than
like fulfilling an obligation to do what’s right (e.g., eating brussel sprouts)!
Research shows that practicing empathy, such as performing acts of kindness, taps into our brain’s ‘mirror neurons',
build compassion, and our behaviour becomes more social and community-based. 

View Part 3 of the series below:
Part 3 - Empathy: https://theresilienceproject.com.au/2023-parent-carer-hub-inspire-hugh/ 

Here’s an activity to practice empathy and kindness:
1. Reflect on someone in your life who could benefit from an act of kindness today. It
could be a friend who would love some affirmation about their work, your pet who deserves an extra treat, or a
family member who would love a phone call or text message. 
2. Make a plan for who you will give an act of kindness to, and what you will do. 
3. If you want to add accountability to your plan, share it with someone else and encourage them to do the same
thing.
4. Follow up with each other in a few day's time, to ask how it went! 

Sources: Psychology Today, UC Berkeley, Greater Good Science

mailto:l.wilson@orewabeach.school.nz
https://theresilienceproject.com.au/2023-parent-carer-hub-inspire-hugh/
https://www.psychologytoday.com/nz/basics/empathy
https://greatergood.berkeley.edu/article/item/three_insights_from_the_cutting_edge_of_compassion_research





